
®. 
Hilton 

June 7, 2024 

Dear Owners, 

FORT LAUDERDALE 

BEACH RESORT 

We are updating the blackout periods for 2025. 

The Blackout Periods will now be as follows: 

1. Annual Fort Lauderdale Boat Show; OCT 29 - NOV 2nd 2025
2. National Football League Super Bowl week, if applicable; and
3. National Football League Pro Bowl week, if applicable.

The following dates are hereby established as Limited Blackout Periods: 

A. President's Day weekend;
B. First Weekend in March; 1st & 2nd 
C. 2nd week and weekend in March; 9th to 15th 
D. 3rd week and weekend in March; 16th to 22nd
E. Easter Weekend; April 18th to 20th 
F. Week between Christmas and New Years Day December 24th to Jan 1st 2026

During the Limited Blackout Periods, an Owner may select any two (2) from the above 
list, during which the Owner may reserve the use of their unit for such periods. 

We respectfully request that the Owner provide us advance written notice at least ninety 

(90) days prior to the proposed start date of the Owner's stay at the resmi during any of
the above Limited Blackout Periods.

The providing of advance notice is necessary so that we can accommodate the Owner's 
request to utilize their unit during a Limited Blackout Period. It should also provide us 
sufficient time to attempt to relocate or arrange alternative accommodations for a hotel 
guest that may have already confirmed a room reservation for use of that unit during the 
same period selected by the owner of the unit. 

We appreciate your attention and cooperation and wish you a wonderful 2025 ! 

Sincerely, 

Hilton Fort Lauderdale Beach Resort 




